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Thursday 5th September2019 

Diary Dates  
Check out Our Online Calendar Click Here 

Thessalonians 5 v 16-18  Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks, for this is the will of God in Christ 

    Jesus for you. 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to the new term! 

It was good to have everyone back to school today and see smiling faces and smart uniform. We look 

forward to welcoming the EYFS children on their starting days next week. 

Despite having a necessary break, at some point during the summer, staff have been in and prepared 

for the new term; this week saw training sessions and we welcomed Catherine Eubank who will be 

working with the children on Tuesdays starting with KS1 this term on well-being using Mindfulness 

techniques which complement the prayer life of the school. 

During the year, different staff members will be leading the editorials. My role today is to provide 

catch up news and direct you to the website calendar where the dates for the year can be found.  

During the summer, various decorating projects have taken place so our classrooms are refreshed 

and ready. We have installed another touchscreen television for the final classroom. We are looking 

forward to the installation of our new music centre and screen for the hall, courtesy of the PTA fund. 

The PTA AGM is next week, please attend if you can. It was great work from the PTA last year and this 

is a chance to find out and take a small or a large role! 

Our Parents Governors complete their first four year term on 18th October, so it is appropriate to start 

the Parents Governor election process. This is a detailed process and so information will be sent out 

separately tomorrow as will our Open Classroom dates and information for this term. Clubs infor-

mation will be sent out tomorrow, so that bookings can start. There are some new clubs this year. In 

addition we are offering two opportunities to take part in Barnardo’s concert to provide the oppor-

tunity for more children than only children who attend Thursday’s choir to take part in large venue 

concerts. Rehearsals will start next week for the Royal Albert Hall concert on 4th November. On 27th 

September, we will be holding a Macmillan Coffee morning in the Studio. Please make a date in your 

diary if you are free! 

Finally, Mrs Giles had a little girl in August and has moved to Peterborough. We send our congratula-

tions! Miss Green has joined us in Class 3 to replace Mrs Barrett; she is very welcome and we look for-

ward to “Meet the teacher” in two weeks’ time on Wednesday 18th September at 6.30pm in the 

school hall initially and then into the classrooms. 

Best Wishes 

Linda Wiskin 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/news-and-diary/school-diary

